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Dear Parents/Carers      19 June 2020 
 
I'd like to congratulate all Year 10 and 12 students who have attended school this week. Their 
behaviour has been exemplary and they have shown an excellent attitude to learning. Across 
the week, we have had over 70% of Year 10 in school and 90% of Year 12. A number of 
teachers have been to see me to comment on how impressed they have been, well done all! 
 
For all students, remote learning remains the main platform for schooling. We have asked 
teachers to create more personalised and interactive lessons where they can, and teachers will 
ask students to submit key pieces of work either on quiz style platforms, or via email or Class 
Charts.   
 
From later today, you will find on our school website an overview of the work that has been set 
virtually during lockdown, including topics reviewed and new knowledge taught, identifying the 
work that needs to be submitted to teachers. This work will be important for students to try to 
complete, and it will help us to evaluate the curriculum for September. We hope that being able 
to see the key pieces of work at a glance, will enable students to catch up and complete what 
they can more easily. You will find this information 
here: https://www.alderbrookschool.co.uk/coronavirus-updates/distance-learning/ . We 
appreciate your support in helping students to find the right balance in their routines. 
 
We fully understand that parents, carers and students are eager to know what school will look 
like from September. We will continue to update you as soon as possible as more information is 
released by the government. In the meantime, I'd like to remind all that, to support students 
further, on our website and below we have linked some high quality national resources which 
will support working from home. The resources are free to students and are aligned with course 
content.   
 
https://www.thenational.academy/information-for-parents-pupils/ 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-online-education-
resources/coronavirus-covid-19-list-of-online-education-resources-for-home-education 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize 
 
Please find attached a letter from Louise Rees, Director of Children’s Services and Skills for 
Solihull. 
 
Very best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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